
Mayor Foley confirms Chargers
moving corporate headquarters
to Costa Mesa
The announcement Thursday that the Chargers NFL franchise is
moving to Los Angeles brings good news to Costa Mesa as the
team has confirmed it will make the City of the Arts its
official  corporate  headquarters  and  training  and  practice
facility.

“While we understand this move was a difficult decision, the
city is excited to be the new home for the Chargers,” Mayor
Katrina Foley said.

Foley spoke by phone Thursday with Chargers owner Dean Spanos,
who said he is also looking forward to moving to Costa Mesa
and hopes to have their headquarters operational by July.

“Mr. Spanos said he wants his organization to be part of the
fabric of our community,” said Mayor Foley, who looks forward
to the energy, excitement and community involvement of having
an NFL team make Costa Mesa its home.

She said Spanos told her that many of his players get involved
in and support the local community.

In fact, according to the National Football League’s website,
“As steward of a sport enjoyed by millions of fans, the NFL
has a special responsibility to use its platform to promote
causes that improve the health and well-being of its fans and
players and support the communities in which they live.”

The city staff continue to work closely with the Chargers
organization  on  the  tenant  improvements  needed  for  the
existing building and to ensure a smooth transition.
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